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Emma Westberg & Nanda Dias 

I have a dream 
I hope it will come true... 

 

That you're here with me 
And I am here with you! 

Hey people, the festival is over, but we are still working here and having fun together! We would like to                                       
show you what we did after everybody went home! We hope we can keep the festival going and we                                     
need you so it can happen again! 

 

1 

 



 

 

 

In the past years, we were more prepared and we told people what they could do to help us either                                       
before or after the festival. This year, we showed in our lives on Facebook so maybe next year we will                                       
have more people in the reception, kitchen and in all the places in the house. We want everybody to                                     
feel that they are part of the organization, because ​you are!!! As we said in the beginning, this is a                                       
cooperative festival, so everybody is important and can help, no place is forbidden or private,                             
everybody can use whatever and be wherever they want! We should have said it before, but we were                                   
doing so much stuff, we just forgot to say it again and again, we are sorry for that! 

Thank you, Lennart, Martin, Göran and Carina! 

Since we still had Arnold’s amazing food, we invited some friends to have lunch with us! They not only                                     
had lunch, but they also helped and worked on the building! Look how they were having fun! 
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The food was still fresh and delicious! You should come back and eat with us!! 

And they loved the newsletter, they took a look at all of them! 
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After this, Emma and Nanda took all the garbage to återvinningscentralen, they made a pile of                               
mattresses and washed all the towels, sheets, and bed clothes!! And Emma took Nanda skiing for the                                 
first time ever afterwards!!! 

We also had the last reception party!! We went live on facebook and there were a lot of people                                     
watching us! They all voted to have the GDF Newsletter - special edition, so we made it specially for                                     
you!! If you decide to come back, we can make more brigadeiro for you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE MISS ALL OF YOU!!! WE HOPE TO SEE EVERYBODY SOON! 

With love, 

Calle, Emma  and Nanda 
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